
CARES Act Grant Funding is Available for Spring 2021 Students 

 

Students who are enrolled as a new student for Spring 2021 or have continued their studies 

at Lincoln since the Fall 2020 semester, and have not previously applied for a grant, are 

encouraged to apply. 

If you recently received your Green Card, you may be eligible and are encouraged to 

apply. 

This is a federal grant for students that you do not have to repay. 

Your grant funding can now be directly applied to your tuition and Summerhouse student 

housing costs at Lincoln. 

Applications are considered on a rolling basis if funds are available.  Priority will be given 

to students with the greatest financial need. 

This is a one-time emergency grant, so please apply only once. 

 


